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			10-Year Plan: Community pharmacies to play vital role in LTC support and vaccine delivery









		






			A plan to reform the health service – which includes a bigger role for community pharmacies – has been published by the Government today.

The highly anticipated 10-Year Health Plan sets out the Government's priorities for healthcare in this Parliament and the next. For community pharmacy, the plan outlines an increasing role in the management of long-term conditions and delivery of vaccinations. It also commits to modernisation of dispensing and working to integrate community pharmacy into the Single Patient Record system which will be developed by the NHS.

The plan is a culmination of months of engagement with the public and healthcare leaders, including those from the pharmacy sector. As well as submitting detailed proposals during the consultation phase, Community Pharmacy England has continued to influence the plan as a member of the Partners Council, during recent negotiations, through collaboration with the other primary care professions and engagement with policy influencers.

The proposals are broadly aligned to Community Pharmacy England's aspirations, but we do not yet have full details on how the community pharmacy services will operate. We are keen to begin negotiations with Government for the 2026/27 Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) as early as possible to ensure that these proposals will be implemented in a way that works best for our sector, underpinned by appropriate funding and seeking to avoid adding any unnecessary workload.
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It is encouraging to see that the Government has
listened to our messages about the value and
potential of community pharmacy. This aligns well
with our service development priorities,
demonstrating how our influencing programme,
meetings with the Minister, and our membership of
the 10-Year Plan Partners Council has paid off.

We are keen to start discussing the practicalities
soon. We need action on the Government's
commitment to the sector’s long-term future, and
for 2026/27 negotiations to begin soon.

Janet Morrison ,, + Community

; - ; Pharmacy
Chief Executive of Community Pharmacy England England

Read the full statement on our website: & cpeorguk omPharmEngland @ [ Community Pharmacy England
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